
Kings  Beach  streetlight
program needs participants
Businesses  and  nonprofit  organizations  are  encouraged  to
promote  local  events  through  the  Kings  Beach  streetlight
banner program.

North  Tahoe  Business  Association  wants  to  have  rotating
messages on the streetlights.

Banner applications for summer must be submitted no later than
May  12  and  no  less  than  90  days  prior  to  requested
installation  date  for  the  rest  of  the  year.  The  design,
manufacture and cost of banners and installation/removal are
the responsibility of the banner applicant.

For more information and to apply, go online. For questions,
contact Katie Korpi at 530.546.9000.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/05/kings-beach-streetlight-program-needs-participants/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/05/kings-beach-streetlight-program-needs-participants/
http://www.northtahoebusiness.org/

